Ocean Grove P.A.C. News

April 25, 2017



President: Alana Caldwell

Vice President: Trish Sorensen

Secretary: Deanna Collins

Treasurer: Erica Chan-Lafrance

Mark your Calendars!

- -Monday May 1 630PM P.A.C Meeting.
- -May 3 Pick up Spring Baskets in School Gym.
- -May 10 Deadline for Orca Wear
- -Monday May 22nd. Holiday School Closed
- -Monday June 5 AGM P.A.C. Meeting 630 PM

Spring Basket Fundraiser

Thanks to everyone who either sold and/or ordered spring baskets through Hilltop Greenhouses. This fundraiser will directly support our classrooms and your children!

The total profit for the fundraiser was over \$4500!!! Great job everyone!

The basket orders will ready for pick up **Wednesday**, **May 3th**. You can come to the school gym to pick up your orders at the following times: 8-8:30 AM, 2-2:30 PM or in the evening at 5-5:30 PM at the school. Please distribute the baskets to the people on your child's order form ASAP after collecting them.

We will also need a few volunteers during each shift to help hand out baskets. A sign up google doc link was emailed and will be posted on facebook.

If we receive the plant delivery early we will post an announcement on facebook with a possible additional pick up time on Tuesday May 2nd.

If you have questions or concerns about picking up your order contact Deanna Collins <u>deannacollins@royallepage.ca</u> or 250.830.8483.

We are very excited to offer ORCA WEAR! Everyone should have an order form sent home. Extra forms available at the office. Payment by cash or cheque only.



"Like" us on Facebook

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information through our

"Ocean Grove Elementary School PAC Information Only" page.

Next P.A.C. Meeting

Our next P.A.C. meeting will be on May 1st at 6:30 PM. Our AGM will be held June 5th 6:30 PM

Free babysitting will be provided. Everybody is welcome!